To: Honorable Board of Selectmen
From: Chief Brian A Cioffi

Date: June 13, 2014

Re: Appointment

Dear Sirs,

| would like to request that you appoint Donald Scranton to the Chilmark Police Department as
a Traffic Officer until September 15, 2014.

Mr. Scranton is a yearly visitor to the Island and his family has a home on North Road. Mr.
Scranton is a certified EMT/Fire Fighter 1 and is expected to receive his BA in Criminal Justice

this December.

Respectfully Submitted,

Chief Brian A Cioffi



